
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Scott Rich <srich@practicegreenhealth.org> 
Date: Fri, Aug 2, 2019 at 10:24 AM 
Subject: Welcome to Practice Greenhealth! 
 

Good morning! First, thanks for your hospitality last week while I was in Salt 
Lake City and at the U. I enjoyed my time at the hospital meeting your team 
and all the energetic change agents committed to sustainability! (Please 
forward this to any/all stakeholders as needed.) 

 
This is to confirm that your investment payment has been received. University 
of Utah Health is now a part of the Practice Greenhealth network of leading 
hospitals and health systems driving sustainability from within the 
organization to the community.  

 

University of Utah Health is eligible for Practice Greenhealth 
Partner/System level benefits from (now) August 1, 2019, through July 
31, 2020. 

  

As you know, Julie Moyle, RN, will be your engagement manager. She'll be 
working to help organize your team and get you all started. Of course, I'm 
available to serve as a resource for you, but Julie is your primary point of 
contact and is best equipped to help the U succeed.  

 

In addition, I'm copying Jessica Wolff, US Director of Climate & Health, as I 
know she'll be interested in working with the University of Utah Health, and 
may have some suggestions to help align its carbon strategy with the greater 
University of Utah campus. 

 

Finally, when the time is right, we (via Julie), would love to facilitate 
introductions to the team at Intermountain Health Care. They have been active 



partners with Practice Greenhealth for many years and will no doubt be 
supportive partners in your efforts. 

We are thrilled to have you and University of Utah Health in our network! 

  

Kind regards, 

Scott 

 
Scott Rich 
Marketing & Growth | Manager, US & Canada 
 

 
 


